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Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am absolutely delighted to see all the children back at 
school and enjoying being back together.  
 
As you know, we have made significant changes to how 
school operates logistically, and I appreciate your 
support and understanding as we adjust to a new way of 
school life. 
 
I cannot stress how important it is to keep checking the 
school letters and Covid-19 sections of the website for 
updates. 
 
Our goal for this term is for children to catch up from 
where they left off in March and to make sure their 
integration back into school has a positive impact on 
everyone’s mental health and well-being. We aim to do 
this safely without significantly reducing the 
opportunities that children have at our thriving school. 
 
We have thoroughly and robustly risk assessed the 
children’s return to school and put in all of the 
recommended control measures whilst ensuring before 
and after school clubs, Skills Academy, Forest Schools 
and specialist teaching of Music, Computing and PE can 
continue, but continue differently.  
 
Ordinarily at this time of year we would be collating a 
list of dates for events, visits, visitors, parents’ evenings, 
Christmas concerts and more. Unfortunately, due to 
Covid-19 restrictions, we are not able to commit to such 
a list of dates. However, as things develop and when we 
know more, we will keep you informed.  
 
 

Mr Taylor 
Headteacher 

Telephone: 02476454843 

Email: admin@ernesfordgrange-

pri.coventry.sch.uk 

Twitter: @ernesfordps 

A Nut-Free Ernesford Grange 
Primary School  

 

I would like to remind everyone that 
we have several children with nut allergies at 
school and contact with peanuts could be life 

threatening for these children. We would really 
appreciate it if you refrained from sending 

children to school with peanut butter, Nutella and 
cereal bars that contain nuts, particularly peanuts.  

Before and After School Sports 
Clubs 

 

Due to Covid-19, we will run our after-school clubs 
differently this term.  

 
Our clubs will take careful planning as different year 

groups now finish at different times and we will 
continue to operate within bubbles.  

 
Before and after school clubs will commence in 

week 3 (w/b 14.9.20). A letter with further details 
of which clubs are available will follow next week.  

 
If you wish your child/children to participate in 

before or after school clubs, please complete the 
relevant forms and return them to the class 

teacher. 
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